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Dashboard’s 
 Public Launch 

¡ Scheduled for March 
2017 

¡ LEAs will be able to 
share their performance 
data with local 
stakeholders 



Next Steps 

! Staff will continue to provide 
updates to the Board of Trustees as 
more information is provided to us 
by the CA Department of 
Education. 

 
! Principals will share the CA 

Dashboard with families so that they 
are informed about the new 
accountability system in CA.  


